From: |

Sent: 23 April 2020 14:43

To: Planning

Cc: Highgate Road Estate TRA

Subject: RE: Comments on 2020/1456/P have been received by the council.
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

[EXTERNAL EMATL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Pleasc take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: planning@camden.gov.uk <planning@camden.gov.uk>
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2020 2:31:20 PM

Subject: Comments on 2020/1456/P have been received by the council.

| object to the about planned installation for phone masts. My husband and | are in our 80's and our health isn't that
good. There are a lot of people living in this estate who are elderly and have health issues. This is absolutely absurd
and this is because council tenants once again are treated as 2nd class citizens, therefore their health isn't important
to Camden Council.

Preferred Method of Contact is Post

Comment Type is Comment
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